
--------- Forwarded message-----------
From: Lisa Henson <LHenson@henson.com> 
Date: Mon, Sep 25, 2017 at 2:49 PM 
Subject: Tuesday PLUM
To: "ezra.aale@lacitv.ora" <ezra.aale@lacitv.ora>

Dear Ezra,

Thank you and Councilman Bonin for your help in this matter. This email confirms that I am the owner of the bungalow complex 
at 605-607 Westminster Ave in Venice CA. My husband Dave Pressler and I are renovating the property and we have been 
collaborating with the Office of Historic Recourses on the revisions since the preliminary decision was made to designate the 
property as historical. We respect the historical nature of the complex and are not challenging the designation. We are eager to 
return to the renovation work, however, as this process has caused the property to be suspended at an unfinished stage for far 
too long. We appreciate any assistance in restoring our permits in a timely fashion.

Best regards,

Lisa Henson
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